George Burton

Subject: FW: PV Medical Plaza-Response from Church to South

From: Doug Jorden

Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 4:27 PM

To: 'George Burton' <gburton@paradisevalleyaz.gov>

Cc: Bill Cook

Subject: PV Medical Plaza-Response from Church to South

George, please include this with other communications from neighbors.
Doug Jorden

From: Chad Murrell

Date: November 28, 2018 at 11:51:20 AM MST
To: Bill.cook

Subject: Town Hall Invitation

Mr. Cook,

My name is Chad Murrell, and | am the new Lead Pastor at First Southern Baptist Church of Scottsdale. We are located
to the south of your location. | received your invitation to attend the Town Hall meeting on Dec. 6. Sadly, | will be out of
town on that day and will be unable to attend. We are excited for the development projects at your location, and would
love to support you in any way we can. Let me know if there is anything that we can do to help.

In Christ,

Chad Murrell
Lead Pastor
First Southern Baptist Church in Scottsdale fsbcs.org<http://fsbcs.org>
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